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SINCE 1927





Theodore Judah Elementary Newsletter 
                                                                            February, 2021
                    A MESSAGE FROM

Mr. Holding
Dear Theodore Judah Families,
February is Black History Month, when stories of heroism, resilience, justices and injustices are told, and the recounting of our uncommon and powerful pasts is shred to help lead us to a common future of equity and justice for all.  This month, teachers and students are engaging in Black History activities, and discussions about equity, inclusion and social justice for all.  It is a value we must share and a goal we take pride in together at Judah.  

February also marks the halfway point of the school year. The faculty and staff are continuing to excel and make positive contributions across the school.  We are also continuing to celebrate our students for their talent and contributions.  
Let’s keep doing the great work together; may our differences make us stronger. May the paths of success we strive to pave for our students bring them joy and success. Your support and feedback is always appreciated as we proceed with the all too important process of moving our school forward and offering an education that prepares our students for the 21st century.  And, please may Spring soon spring and bring days of warmth and sunshine to our fair city. 

Sincerest Regards,

Troy Holding
MARK YOUR CALENDARS:
· February 2-16th:  Open Enrollment (on-line)   
· February 1st:  2nd Trimester Progress Reports

· February 18th:  No School- Lincoln’s Birthday

· February 15th:  No School- President’s Day


Theodore Judah Spirit Days
Show your school spirit every Friday by wearing the following:

· Your favorite TJ shirt (“Bear Wear”)

· Blue or Gold (our school colors)

· Bear Wear order forms will be coming out soon!

Character Counts
The goal of character education at Theodore Judah Elementary is to develop socially responsible citizens as evidenced by kind, respectful, responsible, and safe student behaviors, so they can be the best learners each and every day. We call this the “Principal High-Five”. As a school community, we focus on five school-wide expectations, educate the students about kindness through our “Kindness Program”, promote and celebrate positive student behaviors and deliver a strong anti-bullying message through education and ongoing development of a safe and respectful learning environment. We try and use a lot of our supports through the PBIS model. It is always our goal to provide opportunities for every student to be recognized for making good choices throughout the school day. 
As a school community, Theodore Judah Elementary helps teach children skills needed to become respectful, responsible and caring young citizens. Please take some time out at home to review these expectations with your children and have purposeful discussion so that we can best support their success at school. Thanks for all that you do
PTA Funded Enrichment Programs
 Even during our online learning platform, our scholars are attending Science Alive, Garden, Music and Art classes as part of the many enrichments that Judah offers at your neighborhood school. Students are required to participate in these enrichments as they are part of the school day. 
This is a very important year for our PTA as elections will be held for various positions. The Parent Teacher Association (PTA) is a partnership between parents and educators who strive to enhance student learning and enrich the lives of the students within the school. It is also a forum for parents to obtain knowledge and voice their opinions about what is happening in their school.
Judah has an excellent teaching staff and learning environment. We also have an active and committed PTA. As a community, we create a stimulating and successful school for our children. The PTA is an integral part of the school and we welcome your involvement. The PTA has been a part of Judah since 1927. This school is what it is today in part because of the dedication of parents. It’s the PTA that has brought the library supports, fieldtrips, educational opportunities for Anti-bullying, as well as music, garden and art. It has been parents who have erected the school gardens through the COMPOST program and developed a school-wide Kindness program.

Everyone—parents, educators, students and other citizens active in their schools and communities—is invited to join our not-for-profit organization.
February’s Social Emotional (SEL) Trait is:
Empathy
Empathy means you have the ability to understand and share the feelings of others. Please see the attached document that provides SEL resources to all of you and ways to practice empathy and home.

You will notice one activity for families is to do as service project. Some may be aware that I had lost my godchild to cancer years ago from child cancer. St. Jude’s became a community for my friend and family during that time. As we are missing out on many of the things we do in regard to school events due to pandemic, I have provided our teachers with an idea in lieu of Valentine Day card exchanges for those that acknowledge this day. We want to be culturally aware as we know some of our families don’t. I am asking if you choose to want to do something together you can send a Valentine’s Day card to a St. Jude’s patient. The link is:

St. Jude's Valentine's Day card
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Open Enrollment 2/2-2/16





We will be opening up some spots in Kindergarten and 1st grade for the 2021-2022 school year. Open enrollment takes place on line:





� HYPERLINK "https://www.scusd.edu/open-enrollment-k-8" ��Open Enrollment LInk�





Daily Attendance is Important





One of the basic foundations for success in school is regular school attendance.  Additionally, teaching our children that regular attendance to school is important helps send the message that education is important.  It also teaches the importance of keeping one’s responsibilities. Our monthly attendance goal is 97%.





To that end, We understand that we are presented with many challenges at this time. Our teachers are continuing to provide instruction that is aligned with grade level standards. Please have your child logged on daily so that they aren’t missing out on learning opportunities. If you are having difficulties please reach out to teacher for additional supports. If you are emailing your teacher about your child’s absence, please include our Office Clerk, Courtney Garis as well at:





Courtney-garis@scusd.edu








www.theodorejudahelementary.org

